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Year 7-13 Spring League Netball, 2024 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Your child may be interested in playing Netball for Pinehurst during Term 4. Please read the 
following information and complete the online registration through the Pinehurst website. This is 
open to all Intermediate and College students, for both boys & girls. 

Location: Barfoot & Thompson Netball Centre, Northcote 

Day: 
 

Wednesday Nights 

Game Times: 
 

NNH round times will be 4:00pm, 4:40pm, 5:20pm 

Dates: 
 

Wednesday 23rd October – Wednesday 27th November (6 Weeks) 

Trainings: Year 7 Monday morning 7.00am-8.15am -Library courts 
Year 8 Tuesday morning 7.00am – 8.15am -Library courts 
Year 9 Thursday morning 7:00am – 8:15am – All Weather Courts 
 
There will be no trainings for the Year 10-13 Spring league teams due 
to exam leave. 

Uniform: 
 

Attire – Pinehurst School Netball Dress (Hired) or Netball Top (Hired) 
& PE shorts 
Footwear – Sports shoes or Netball shoes. 

Commitment: 
 

Please ensure netball games are a priority, and organise other 
commitments around the commitment to the 2024 Spring netball 
season. 

Fees: Year 7-9 Teams: $120 

This includes registration fees, umpire fees, coaching fees, uniform hire & first aid. 

Year 10-13 Teams: $80 

This includes registration fees, umpire fees, uniform hire & first aid. 

Team Manager: Please indicate interest on the registration form. 

Team Managers of the Year 10-13 teams will be required to take the 
teams for their games each week. There will be no coaches for these 
teams as we want to promote participation & the enjoyment of 
playing with friends. Team Managers do not need to Coach the team 
however they will need to ensure all players turn up & will be needed 
for scoring. 

Registration: 
 

Please register online through the Pinehurst School website - 

Click here to register 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Kind Regards, 

Debbie Stanaway 
Person in Charge of College Netball 
 
Email: debbie.stanaway@pinehurst.school.nz 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/

